
Effective from 
January 4, 2024 (Thu) 10:00 AM 

to Q4 2025 (tentative)

Pok Fu Lam Road
Access Access to JCSVII

IMPORTANT NOTICEIMPORTANT NOTICE

Please follow the notices to the Pedestrian Path via the staircase
and elevator to/from Pok Fu Lam Road. An additional temporary
designated path will be provided for pedestrian use during
busy/night hours (08:00-08:30 and 19:00-07:00)

Traffic Wardens will be stationed at the entrances to ensure traffic
safety. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
Enquiry: pcomplex@hku.hk

NEW VEHICULAR &
PEDESTRIAN ROUTE
Between Jockey Club Student Village II (JCSVII) 
& Pok Fu Lam Road

Vehicular and pedestrian access to JCSVII (Morrison Hall, Suen Chi Sun Hall, Lee Shau
Kee Hall) from Pok Fu Lam Road will be re-routed via the new Drum Ramp Building.
The existing access road will be closed and become a part of the construction site. 


